
Mark Miller 
 

Regarding Chapter 173-423 WAC – Clean Vehicles Program, and Chapter 173-400 WAC, General
Regulations for Air Pollution Sources.

Hello
I fully support all efforts to make automobile use have as little environmental impact as possible. I
also want to make electric vehicle use convenient and as inexpensive as possible. With that in mind
I fully support adopting California standards and goals for electric vehicle use and the above listed
WACs.

As a recent (non-Tesla) purchaser of an EV, I realize that there are inconveniences and steep
learning curves that one encounters initially on obtaining an EV. I urge Ecology to make the
transition to EV use as painless and fun as possible, which can be done with the input of people, like
me, who have made the transition.

Thanks for listening.


